
It’s Time to Have Your 

Backflow Device  

Tested! 
    

Who Does This Apply To? 

Anyone who has an in-ground sprinkler system that is hard connected to the water system. 

 

How Often Do I Have to Have Testing Performed 

You must have your backflow device tested every year. 

 

Who Can Perform the Test? 

You can choose any licensed  tester in the area perform the test, just have them forward a 

copy of the test result to the City Office within 15 days of performing the test 

 

When Do The Tests Have to Be Performed By? 

Certified approved test results must be received at the City Office no later than May 31st  

Failure to test your backflow assembly each year will result in termination of service in accordance with the 
Idaho Public Utilities Commission’s Utility Customer Relations Rules (IDAPA 31.21.01.303.01) 

Scan the QR Code For a List of Local Testers (This is not a 

complete list) 

Or Visit: albionidaho.gov/local-backflow-testing-providers/ 


